FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - FOI 795
Question 1:
Do you provide funding towards NUM?

Answer 1: Not currently. Funding was provided in 2013/2014 to the value of £3000. Please see the
below link:

https://www.avonandsomerset-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/TERM-ONE/Decisions/2013-018-In-
year-Funding-to-National-Ugly-Mugs-Scheme-(NUM).pdf

This is the only funding provided by the OPCC for the NUM scheme.

Question 2:
If yes, how much was the financial contribution for the last financial year?
Answer 2:

Not applicable



